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GOV. MSG. NO. !" 
EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

HONOLULU 

LINDA LINGLE 
GOVERNOR 

March 30, 2010 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813 

Dear Sirs and Mesdames: 

In accordance with the provisions of Article V, Section 6, of the Hawai'i 
State Constitution, I have the honor to submit herewith for your consideration and 
confirmation, the following nomination to the Board of Massage Therapy: 

Laura Y. Chock 

Term to Expire: 6/3012014 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
LINDA~IN£ 



LINDA LINGLE 
GOVERNOR 

JAMES R. AIONA. JR. 
LT. GOVERNOR 

STATE OF HAWAII 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE AND CONSUMER AFFAIRS 
335 MERCHANT STREET, ROOM 310 

P.O. Box 541 

HONOLULU, HAWAII 96809 
Phone Number: (808) 586-2850 

Fax Number: (808) 586-2856 
www.hawaii.gov/dcca 

TO THE SENATE COMMITTEE ON 
COMMERCE AND CONSUMER PROTECTION 

TWENTY -FI FTH LEGISLATU RE 
Regular Session of 2010 

Tuesday, April 13,2010 
9:30 a.m. 

TESTIMONY ON GOVERNOR'S MESSAGE NO. 387. 

TO THE HONORABLE ROSALYN H. BAKER, CHAIR, 
AND MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE: 

RONALD BOYER 
ACTING DIRECTOR 

RODNEY A. MAILE 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR 

My name is Lee Ann Teshima and I am the Executive Officer for the Board of 

Massage Therapy, Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs ("Department"). 

The Department thanks you for the opportunity to testify on Governor's Message No. 

387, regarding the reappointment of Laura Y. Chock to the Board of Massage Therapy 

("Board"). The Department supports the confirmation of Ms. Chock's reappointment to 

the Board. 

Ms. Chock has served on the Board as a public member since August 2006 and 

has attended 23 of 23 meetings. She has demonstrated a willingness to learn 

everything about the practice of massage therapy. She is prepared for the meetings 

and actively participates in Board discussions. Ms. Chock will continue to be an asset 

by contributing her time and energy to the Board. 
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The Department supports the confirmation of Ms. Chock to the Board of 

Massage Therapy and thanks you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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